NC STATE UNIVERSITY

Campus Box 7101 / 109 Holladay Hall Raleigh, NC 27695-7101 919.515.2195 919.515.5921 (fax)

August 27, 2012

George Rouskas Computer Science Campus Box 8206

Dear Dr. Rouskas,

The Office of Faculty Development has created the Thank a Teacher Program as a way to honor NC State faculty who have made a difference in students' lives. One of your students has provided these comments to thank you for your efforts and positive impact as a teacher.

I took this course with a lot of hesitation, whether I could perform well without good background industrial knowledge. But your teaching was so good that I learnt a lot about networks. Your way of teaching so unique which doesnt get boring at all. Thanks for everything. You are the best teacher at NC State.

--Anonymous

Your efforts with this student are a reflection of your dedication to teaching and learning. I congratulate you on this recognition and offer my sincere appreciation for your work with students at NC State.

Sincerely,

Warwick A. Arden

Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor

cc:

Louis Martin-Vega

Mladen Vouk